
 

Message from Miss Bendall 

Firstly, I would like to say thank you for your lovely comments 

this week. I am delighted to have been appointed as Head 

of School. Leading Stockland for the last six months as 

Interim Head has been a wonderful privilege and I am 

looking forward to continuing our journey together.  

We have taken part in a Christmas card competition with all 

the other schools within The Redstart Learning Partnership. 

One of our very talented children won the competition and 

their design will be turned into the official Christmas card of 

The Redstart Learning Partnership this year. Well done, Rie. It 

is a beautiful design. Please see the picture further on of 

Rie's design. 

Three of our children took part in a public speaking event at 

one of our schools in Stoke-Sub-Hamdon this week. They 

spoke articulately and confidently about how children can 

have a positive impact on the environment.  

Thank you for your donations for the Christmas Jumper Day 

yesterday. It was an absolutely wonderful atmosphere in the 

hall with Christmas lunch, crackers and music. Thank you to 

the PTFA for the crackers.  

Caroline Lancey from The Redstart Learning Partnership will 

be at the Nativity performance on Wednesday at 2pm. If 

you have any questions relating to The Redstart Learning 

Partnership, there will be time for you to talk to her after the 

performance.  

I am looking forward to seeing lots of you later on at our 

Christmas Fair. Thank you again to our fabulous PTFA for 

organising such a wonderful, festive event.  

Have a wonderful weekend.  

Kind regards, 

Miss Bendall 

Head of School: Beccy Bendall 

Key Dates; 

 9th December  Christmas Fair 

 11th December Christingle family service 

 14th December Nativity (Yrs 1&2 & Yrs 3-6 singing) 

 15th December Carol Service—whole school 

 16th December Break up for Christmas 

 3rd January   Inset Day 

 4th January   Pupils back    

Insert photo 

9th December 2022 

 

 

Stars of the week    Values of the week 

Class 1 Featherlake  

 Carly-Jade  Toby 

Class 2 Horner 

           Charlie, Abigail  Betty 

Class 3 Quantock            

 Benjamin, Harry  Isla 

Class 4 Bucehayes  

 Harriet, George  Freddie 



Safeguarding 

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Miss Beccy Bendall and our Deputy Designated Safe-

guarding Lead is Miss Natalie Martin.   

Our school’s Child Protection and Safeguarding Policy can be found online at: 

https://stocklandprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/Stockland-Primary-Safeguarding-

Policy-2022-23-Final-Signed-DHC.docx-Google-Docs.pdf 

If you have any concerns about the safety of a child you can either talk to our DSL or DDSL or 

you can phone Devon MASH on 01392 384964 or email our safeguarding inbox; 

 stocklanddsl@redstartpartnership.co.uk 

 

Family Services for Christmas in the Church 

The next service in the church is on 11th December, our family Christingle service –all welcome. 

 

Sponsor Run Grand Total 

In October all the children took part in our annual sponsored run.  This year we were raising mon-

ey for new PE/Sport and Playtime equipment for the children. We have now received all the 

sponsor money and you all help raise £920, which is an unbelievable effort. The school council, 

alongside Mr Murnane, Mrs Parris and Miss Bendall will work on how best to spend this money 

over the coming weeks. 

 

Message from Mr Murnane 

Girls Football Fixture v Exeter School 

 

Our first away fixture of the school year saw our Buceshayes girls playing a football fixture at Exe-

ter School, on their fantastic astroturf pitch. 

The girls worked their socks off and consistently showed fantastic team spirit, growing into the 

match as time went on. 

Mrs Shepherd and I were so impressed with the girl’s attitudes, togetherness and them all having 

a smile on their faces throughout a very cold afternoon. 

There were several ‘Player of the Match’ contenders including Helena for her tenacious tackling, 

Ramona for bravery on the ball, Rie & Emily for being fantastic leaders on the pitch, but for me, 

for her stint in goal, Sally is my ‘Player of the Match’.  She made several very good saves with her 

legs, caught the ball nicely and made some brave dives towards opposition boots, trying to 

keep the ball out of the Stockland net! 

A special thank you must go to Mrs Shepherd for coming along and supporting the girls. 

Mr Murnane 



 

Christmas Performance and Carol Service  

Nativity - Wednesday 14th December at 2pm 

Years 1 & 2 are doing the acting and Years 3 to 6 will be joining to sing the songs. Years 3 to 6 are 

to wear normal school uniform with a Christmas accessory if they wish. Parents of Years 3 to 6 are 

welcome to attend if they wish. 

Carol Service - Thursday 15th December at 2.50 pm—New Amended time 

Due to a funeral being held in the church we have a new time for the Carol Service of 2.50pm. 

Years 3 to 6 will be singing a couple of separate songs at this and some children will be doing the 

readings and prayers. The whole school is attending and all parents are invited. 

School uniform to be worn. 

 

Children’s Holiday Club at Honiton LED 

The Club runs Monday 19th – Thursday 22nd December, 10am – 2pm  

Our children's holiday club is a HAF (Holidays Activity & Food) Programme that is inclusive of all 

children aged 5-14 years. See Poster. 

 

Christmas Post Box 

The Christmas Postbox is outside the office ready for children to post cards to their friends 

if they wish to. Please ensure no food items are included in the envelopes 

 

Clubs 

Clubs have now finished for this term. We will publish the Spring Term clubs timetable dur-

ing the first few days back. Most clubs will start the week beginning 9th January 2023.  

 

Music Lessons—News from West Country School Music  

We are now approaching the end of the Autumn Term 2022. Lessons will recommence in the Au-

tumn Term on Friday 6 January and the anticipated dates of lessons are given below. Please en-

sure that your child has their music and instrument with them for each lesson. 

We hope that you have an enjoyable, musical, holiday and look forward to seeing the children 

again in January. 

Shân, Vanessa and Tim at West Country School Music 

Lesson dates; 

 The Friday of each week: 

January 6, 13, 20, 27, February 3, 10 ( no spare week) 

Half term 

February 24, March 3, 10, 17, 24 (spare week March 31) 



Class 1 Featherlake News 

We have had a very 

busy week, starting by 

posting our handmade 

Christmas cards to the 

village. We have been 

in full Christmas swing 

with lots of paper 

chains being made. 

Over the last term the 

class have loved cutting 

and sticking so this has 

been perfect for them.  

We have been rehears-

ing our Christmas perfor-

mance...not long to go 

now!  

 

 

The children have learnt all about how Christmas is celebrated around the world and they defi-

nitely loved Christmas Jumper Day. 

 



Class 2 Horner News 

This week Horner class have been involved in lots of Christmas 

festivities.  We have been practicing our nativity, Lights Camel 

Action and learning all the songs, lines and dances.  We are 

excited to put on a 

super show for you 

next week.  We all 

enjoyed a delicious 

Christmas lunch in 

our Christmas jump-

ers with crackers. 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 



Class 3 Quantock News 

We've had a fabulous week 

showing off our writing skills in 

Quantock Class. Year 3s have 

been highly assertive and 

composed some very impres-

sive letters of complaint.Year 

4s have practised using more 

figurative language and have 

created some fabulous set-

tings, each one with a clever 

hint of danger! I'm really proud 

of the skills the children have 

demonstrated and can't wait 

to share their writing with the other Year 3 and 4 teachers in TRLP on our Inset day at the start 

of next term.  

This week we've also invited Rev. Julie into our class to 'interview' her about what being a 

Christian means to her as part of our exploration into Christianity and Incarnation - our current 

RE topic. Rev. Julie handled the questions brilliantly and really helped us to begin to under-

stand some of the big questions we have about Christianity - thank you! 

Finally, yesterday, to tie in with our Christmas Jumper day, we changed plans slightly and 

completed lots of Christmas themed maths and writing before tucking into a delicious Christ-

mas lunch 



Class 4 Bucehayes News 

I am incredibly proud this week of our class. We have received lovely comments from visitors to 

the school about the quality of their Christmas cards on display. We even have the winner of the 

whole trust competition in our class, Rie who's card will be 

made into an ecard to be used by the Trust CEO and 

sent out to many many people. Three of our children 

have represented the school at a Public Speaking 

competition within the Trust: Daniel, Rie and Emily.  They 

did a fantastic job standing up on a stage at Castle 

school and speaking on the subject of Can children 

make a big difference to the environment?  I am looking 

forward to involving more of the children in the 

preparation for the next two events later on in the new 

year.  We have finished our history lessons looking at the 

changes in Black peoples lives through history from Tudor 

times to the present day.  It has been a brilliant unit of work and the children have engaged in 

many interesting discussions, debates and questions, all very thought provoking.  I hope they can 

speak to you about their learning in this area. Hears to a lovely and very christmassy last week of 

term.  Getting the Christmas music and jumpers on today has certainly got me into the mood. 

 

TTRS 

1st Alfie  

2nd Harry  

3rd Daniel 

 



 Message from The Redstart Learning Partnership 

The Autumn Term is the longest term of the year and this year it seems to have flown by.  With 

only one week left there are still a number of events, concerts, nativities and fayres taking place 

at our schools.  As always it has been a delight to watch the children perform and we are ex-

tremely proud of them all.  Thank you to everyone for your support with fund-raising events and 

for coming to watch. 

Continuing the theme for Christmas; this year the Trust arranged a Christmas card competition 

for all our children. We were thrilled by the response and so impressed by the entries re-

ceived.  The hardest part of the process was choosing the two winners.  The winning entries will 

have their designs made into ecards to send to stakeholders of the Trust. Here is a sneak preview 

of Rie (Stockland) and Barney (Buckland St Mary) winning entries. Thank you to all our entrants.  

Barney, BSM      Rie, Stockland Primary Academy     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Wednesday, schools from The Redstart Learning Partnership came together at Cas-

tle Primary School for a public speaking debate on the very topical and important issue 

"Can children make an impact on the environment".  This is the first of a series of public 

speaking debates to be held over the next few months, with the final debate taking 

place in June 2023 at Somerset’s Council Chambers.  Each school presented their argu-

ment sharing their thoughts on key environmental issues.  The arguments were extensive, 

thought provoking and hard hitting. The competition was tough but we were immensely 

proud of the children and their presentation skills.  The conclusion reached by all schools 

is that YES, children can make an impact on the environment. A big well done to Lesley, 

Izaak and Dinara from Priorswood for presenting such a strong argument and winning 

the debate.  

On behalf of The Redstart Learning Partnership we would like to congratulate Priorswood 

Primary for their recent ‘Good’ judgement from Ofsted.  Congratulations and thank you 

to all the staff for their hard work and dedication.  

Finally, the Trust would like to wish you a healthy, happy and peaceful Christmas and we 

look forward to welcoming you back to school in 2023. 








